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Re: Request for NFA Determination at Parcel 51, Underground Storage Tanks 545 & 653 
Fort Monmouth 
Oceanport, Monmouth County 
PI G000000032 

Dear Mr. Colvin, 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) reviewed Request for No 
Further Action Determination at Parcel 51, Underground Storage Tanks (USTs) 545 and 653, 
Site Investigation Report Addendum, prepared by the Department of the Army's Office of 
Assistant Chief of Staff for Installation Management, received on May 31, 2017. The 
Department concurs with the Department of the Army that no additional action is necessary for 
UST 545 and UST 653; it is agreed all remedial actions relative to the USTs are complete. This 
determination is based upon information in the Department's case file, the report submitted by 
the Department of the Army, and the certified representations and information provided to the 
Department. 

Please contact Linda Range at (609) 984-6606 if you have any questions. 

C: James Moore, USA CE 
Rich Harrison, FMERA 
Joe Fallon, FMERA 
Joe Pearson, Calibre 

Sincerely, 

Gwen B. Zervas, P.E. 
Section Chief 
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